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Comments: To allow motorized vehicles of any kind in the pristine and notably remote area of the Rapid River is

to invite increased erosion of trails, disturbances to wildlife and plants in the area, as well as an increase in the

threat of fires, which could decimate this beautiful area.  I my opinion, there are plentiful trails in Idaho which

allow motorized vehicles; and, these are maintained well.  However, with an economy which is poorly suited at

this time to sustain the maintenance necessary to increased usage of existing trails, and no immediate plans to

add to the workforce needed to patrol and maintain order due to the almost certain increase in use this trail would

sustain, the proposed allowance for motorized vehicles in the Rapid River area is folly, at best; purposeful

destruction of a perfect area, at worst. 


